Prairie Oaks Chapter of the Texas Master Naturalists
January 20, 2022 Chapter Meeting
Minutes

1. The meeting was called to order by President Katie Moses at 6:01pm

2. The number of people in attendance 18

3. The November minutes will be read and approved in next meeting.

4. Officer Report:
a. Secretary (Monica): No report
b. Treasurer (James): The beginning of December the balance was $5,815.66 and after withdraws and deposits the ending balance was $6,397.45. Dues are now due. $25 for individual and $35 for couples. 
c. Vice President (Dayna): No report
d. President (Katie): No report 

5. Director/Chair Reports:
A. New Class Training (Lynn): Classes began the previous night and had 15 members, 3 being from TSU. If members want to attend, they are welcome, and will meet at the AgriLife center. 
B. Communication (Bill): The opportunities that are sent out in the email each Sunday can be viewed on our website. There is also a place on the website that you can put your email in and get the updates about what the chapter is doing.
C. Advanced Training (Colton): Aquatic Wild training and Growing Up Wild training will be offered this year through Texas Park and Wildlife Department. Please contact Colton if you are interested in participating. 
D. Volunteer (Stephine): No report 
E. Membership (Barbara): If you have hours for 2021, please log them in. The new name badges should be in by next week. If you need a new one, contact Barbara so she can get the orders in.
F. New Class Representative (Matt): No Report 
G. Past President (Karen): We will be updating the chapter documents this year, so Karen is looking for volunteers to help with the documents.










6. Committee Reports
A. Nature Center (Meghan): Meghan, Peggy, and Bill rescued plants from a site that will be developed and then placed them at the Nature Center. They are thinking about going back out there February, but a date has not been made.
B. Public Outreach (Linda): Needs help with the bird feeders at the Nature Center. Linda is looking for volunteers to work Feather Fest on Saturday March 26th at the Acton Nature Center in Granbury. The event is from 10-2, not counting set up and take down. Another outreach opportunity is Tarleton Outdoors on Saturday, April 16th at Stephenville City Park from 9-2, not including set up and take down. Stephenville Farmers Market is the first Saturday of the month and starts in April or May. Dublin Farmers Markets are the 3rd Saturday of the month and starts in March. The 4th Saturday of September is the Comanche Pow Wow. In October we have the Nature Fest and need volunteers. She also needs volunteers to put together new outreach activities
C. Direct outreach/ education (Gail): Gail backs up what Linda had said. She has discovery trunk if you need them for an event. 

7. Announcements 
A. TMN Tuesday webinars will continue in 2022. You may count as AT whether it is watched live or recorded. 
B. Our next meeting on February 17th will be an awards night and a silent auction.
C. Katie presented the Year End review. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:54 pm 
